
Parent Message from Dr. Mazzella 
March 24, 2020 
Tuesday @ 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella, your child’s high school principal.  As we work together to continue 
educating the students of Fernandina Beach High School, we want to share a few important 
updates that will help you navigate through the virtual learning environment. 
 
By Wednesday, April 1st, all students should receive at least one personal contact from a staff 
member from their home school explaining the process and instructional delivery model.  If you 
do not receive a phone call, please contact the school office. 
 
Your child should receive their weekly assignments for all classes by Friday, April 3rd.  These 
assignments should be completed and submitted electronically to the teacher no later than 
Friday, April 10th. 
 
All assignments will be graded and posted to FOCUS by 4:00 p.m. the Thursday after 
submissions. 
 
If you do not have Internet access, you need to contact your child’s school, and someone will 
follow up with you as soon as possible. 
 
Also, as of right now, the Fernandina Beach High School prom has been rescheduled for 
Saturday, May 9, at the Golf Club of Amelia. 
 
Thank you for partnering with us as we navigate through these unprecedented times.  Thank 
you for listening to this message.  Go Pirates! 
 
 
 


